City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL 32502

File #: 19-00351 Westside Redevelopment Board

7/23/2019

ACTION ITEM

SPONSOR: Jewel Cannada-Wynn, WRB Member

SUBJECT:

FRICKER RESOURCE CENTER EXPANSION

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Westside Redevelopment Board (WRB) support the further exploration of the Fricker Center
Resource Center Expansion, Option B, as described within the feasibility study prepared by Matt

MacDonald.

SUMMARY:

The City has engaged Mott MacDonald, an engineering and development firm, to prepare conceptual
plans and conduct a feasibility study for the expansion of the Fricker Resource Center located at 900
North “F” Street. Parks and Recreation Administrator, Brian Cooper and a representative from Mott
MacDonald will be available to answer questions related to the study and conceptual plans.

PRIOR ACTION:
None.

FUNDING:

N/A

STAFF CONTACT:

M. Helen Gibson, CRA Administrator
Victoria D’Angelo, Assistant CRA Administrator

ATTACHMENTS:
1) Feasibility Study and Concepts

PRESENTATION: No
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